

Influenza in Rosewood

Dr. Wallace,
health officer for this portion of the shire has obtained a supply of vaccine for inoculation against pneumonic influenza. and arrangements will be made for inoculation.

APA citation

Rosewood Letter. (1919, February 4). *Queensland Times (Ipswich, Qld. : 1909 - 1954)*, p. 2 (DAILY.). Retrieved November 11, 2020, from <http://nla.gov.au/nla.news-article120427724>

ROSEWOOD POSITION.

Our correspondent wrote last evening: -- Several mild cases of ordinary influenza are in the district, and Dr. Wallace is having a busy time. Mr. R. **Hines**, of the Bank of Queensland was taken to the Epidemic Hospital on Tuesday suffering from influenza but is progressing satisfactorily. Mr. L. M'Ginley, of the Queensland National Bank. is another patient at the hospital. The Shire Council has secured the services of **Nurse** Pass for the hospital and has also arranged for the use of the show grounds for the isolation of contacts should a serious outbreak of the epidemic occur.

APA citation

ROSEWOOD POSITION. (1919, May 22). *Queensland Times (Ipswich, Qld. : 1909 - 1954)*, p. 5 (DAILY.). Retrieved April 20, 2019, from <http://nla.gov.au/nla.news-article120556620>

Influenza. - No further cases of influenza have been admitted to the epidemic hospital. There is a good deal of influenza in the district, but of a mild nature.

APA citation

Rosewood Letter. (1919, May 26). *Queensland Times (Ipswich, Qld. : 1909 - 1954)*, p. 7 (DAILY.). Retrieved November 11, 2020, from <http://nla.gov.au/nla.news-article120551549>

ROSEWOOD PATIENTS.

Rosewood, Tuesday.

The Rev. Father Kelleher, of the Presbytery, Rosewood, is suffering from an attack of influenza. Sgt. French who was admitted to the epidemic hospital on Saturday is progressing favourably. Three fresh cases were admitted to the hospital to-day.

APA citation

ROSEWOOD PATIENTS. (1919, June 25). *Queensland Times (Ipswich, Qld. : 1909 - 1954)*, p. 5 (DAILY.). Retrieved November 11, 2020, from <http://nla.gov.au/nla.news-article120562437>

CONDITIONS AT ROSEWOOD.
EPIDEMIC HOSPITAL CLOSED.

Rosewood, Thursday.

The clerk of the Rosewood Shire Council received notification to-day from the health Department, repealing the restrictions in connection with the influenza epidemic in Rosewood. As this has only just been received the schools in this shire will probably open during the coming week. The epidemic hospital has now been closed.

APA citation

CONDITIONS AT ROSEWOOD. (1919, July 18). *Queensland Times (Ipswich, Qld. : 1909 - 1954)*, p. 6 (DAILY.). Retrieved November 11, 2020, from <http://nla.gov.au/nla.news-article120563878>

INFLUENZA.

It was notified in the Government Gazette yesterday that the provisions of the influenza restrictions order have been extended to the Shire of Rosewood.

ROSEWOOD, August 19

A recurrence of the influenza epidemic has taken place here, and it has been considered advisable to close the local State school and reopen the epidemic hospital

APA citation

INFLUENZA. (1919, August 20). *The Brisbane Courier (Qld. : 1864 - 1933)*, p. 8. Retrieved November 11, 2020, from <http://nla.gov.au/nla.news-article20379127>

OUTBREAK AT ROSEWOOD,

ROSEWOOD, Wednesday. — During last week an occasional case of influenza was reported, but since it has spread rapidly and the epidemic hospital had to be reopened. The school was closed down again on Monday morning, and all meetings and places of amusement are restricted in the Rosewood Shire. The Rosewood show is postponed for some time. The local Doctor is having a strenuous time. At the post. office all the old hands are down, and new ones are in their places.

A few cases of pneumonic influenza are reported. Several fresh cases were reported today. The local show grounds are getting in readiness for convalescent patients. Some of the nurses have contracted influenza, and almost every house has a patient or two, and in some cases whole families are down. Some of the cases are serious.

The death of Mrs. John Ponting took place at **St. Kilda Hospital**, on Saturday from pneumonia, following influenza. Deceased, who was only 24 years old, was a daughter of Mr. Charles Freeman, of Dinmore. She leaves a husband and infant three weeks old.

APA citation

THE EPIDEMIC. (1919, August 21). *The Daily Mail (Brisbane, Qld. : 1903 - 1926)*, p. 8. Retrieved November 11, 2020, from <http://nla.gov.au/nla.news-article220506987>

ROSEWOOD SHOW ABANDONED.

ROSEWOOD, August 28.

Owing to the prevalence of the Influenza and the opening of the show pavilion as a hospital, it was decided at a meeting of the Show Committee to abandon the 1919 show.

APA citation

ROSEWOOD SHOW ABANDONED. (1919, August 27). *The Brisbane Courier (Qld. : 1864 - 1933)*, p. 7. Retrieved November 11, 2020, from <http://nla.gov.au/nla.news-article20380181>

INFLUENZA.

ROSEWOOD. August 27.

Dr Wallace, Health Officer for Rosewood, reports that cases of influenza are still coming in. The present outbreak is more virulent than that which occurred some weeks ago. One death has occurred here, being that of Mr John Mc Mullen, of the Railway Department. He was 35 years of age and is survived by his widow and five children, the youngest being only a few months old.

APA citation

INFLUENZA. (1919, August 28). *The Brisbane Courier (Qld. : 1864 - 1933)*, p. 9. Retrieved November 11, 2020, from <http://nla.gov.au/nla.news-article20380321>

Influenza. - Cases of influenza, continue to arise and the hospital and show pavilion are still open. Many of the earlier patients are now convalescent, but further cases have been admitted to the Institution.

APA citation

Rosewood Letter. (1919, August 29). *Queensland Times (Ipswich, Qld. : 1909 - 1954)*, p. 6 (DAILY.). Retrieved November 11, 2020, from <http://nla.gov.au/nla.news-article120557931>